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First name: Ron

Last name: Mabry

Organization: Ouray&amp;amp; San Miguel Counties

Title: Vegetation Manager

Comments: Concerning the GMUG Forest Plan revision, | along with the county commissioners from Ouray
&amp; San Miguel counties are concerned that there is not enough emphasis on invasive and noxious weed
control in the draft plan. Current budgets are inadequate to address the noxious weeds on the GMUG. The
counties are requesting that the GMUG Forest Plan include language guaranteeing and emphasizing the need
for noxious weed control along with the necessary budgets to accomplish control. Please consider this request as
a priority. Thank You



